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Dear Madam/Sir,

I want to express my full support for the Wintergreen Townhomes proposal.  I am aware that a
memo has been sent to Heather Wright outlining the issues for the Commissioners' review
accompanied by two linked site plans.

I look forward to participating in tomorrow night's meeting (9/9) to discuss the proposal.

Sincerely,

RDM (retired) Jordan Tappero, MD, MPH
Bainbridge Island
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